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ELECTRONIC COMMUNICATION DEVICES AT BOARDMEETINGS

In order to avoid distraction from the conduct of Board business and to ensure that all persons in
attendance at Board meetings, including Board workshops, can hear those speaking, cell phones and other
electronic communication devices and pagers should be set to “vibrate.” The only exception is for public
safety officials who must use such devices in performance of their regular duties.

Persons who need to converse using cell phones or other devices should leave the room where the
meeting is being held.

The Chair may ask any person whose cell phone/device conduct is distractive to cease the behavior. If the
problem persists, the Chair may direct the person to leave the meeting room.

Cross Reference: BEDH- Public Conduct at Board Meetings
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